
 

PROVISION FOR STATUTORY AUDIT SERVICES FOR THE YEAR 2023. 

NACICO INVESTMENT CO-OPERATIVE SOCIETY invites application from interested and 

qualified bidders for provision of statutory audit services for the year 2023. 

Applicants must be dully registered with Ministry of Cooperatives, Micro Small and Medium 

Enterprises Development. 

Bid documents to be submitted by email to nacicoinvestmentcoop@gmail.com by close of 

business on 21st  April 2023 subject clearly marked ‘PROVISION OF STATUTORY AUDIT 

SERVICES FOR THE FINANCIAL YEAR 2023’ 
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